Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION
Request for Qualifications 2022-05, for Compliance Administration Services for the Homebuyer Loan Program

The Florida Housing Finance Corporation invites all qualified Respondents to submit proposals for consideration in accordance with the terms and conditions set forth in this Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 2022-05, relating to the procurement of Compliance Administration Services for the Single Family Homebuyer Loan Program. Florida Housing expects to select one or more Respondents who propose to provide these services as specified in this RFQ.

Responses shall be accepted until 2:00 p.m. (Eastern Time), May 11, 2022, to the attention of the Contracts Administrator, at the address listed in the RFQ.
For questions or additional information, please contact: Jenny Marshall at (850)488-4197 or Jenny.Marshall@floridahousing.org. To obtain a copy of the RFQ, which outlines selection criteria and applicant’s responsibilities, please submit your request to the attention of Jenny Marshall, or you can download the RFQ from the Florida Housing Finance Corporation website at: http://www.floridahousing.org/legal/procurements/request-for-qualifications. Any modifications that occur to the RFQ will be posted at the website and may result in an extension of the deadline.
